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Donostia, 20 September 2017 
 

Mr. Göran Marby 
President and CEO 

ICANN 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Marby, 
 
 
In recent days, we are experiencing an unprecedented situation with the 
raid of Spanish police in the offices of the PuntCAT Foundation, and the 
arrest of one of its workers. 
 
From the PuntuEUS Foundation, entity responsible for the .EUS domain 
management, we observe with great concern the measures being taken by 
the Spanish Government, since they represent a great violation of the 
freedom of the Internet and the domain system. 
 
As members of the Internet community, we wish to convey to ICANN our 
deep concern, and we request that on behalf of the Internet community 
publicly condemn these measures by upholding the values that govern 
ICANN and the Internet. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Josu Waliño 
CEO 

PuntuEUS Fundazioa 


